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Comments: Good Day, 

 This is a letter to oppose the changes to Holland Lake Lodge, the Lodge as it sits is absolutely amazing and

should not be changed into a resort like area. Part of the beauty of Holland Lake is the minimal amount of traffic

along with being able to go up and get away from the world (i.e. minimal internet access) I urge the US Forest

Service to LISTEN to the people of Montana more than the corporations who want to monetize this beautiful area

and PLEASE keep Holland Lake Lodge as it is, update what is there sure but DO not ruin what has been so

amazing for so many years. 

 

I can not imagine raising my kids in a Montana where the loons cannot be heard and that is what it is becoming, I

understand growth and development but it is the duty of the US Forest Service to provide some protection to our

lands- please protect this land. 

 

Please tell POWDR no and help find someone who wants to continue the true legacy of what this magical place

is.  

 

Christina 


